
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:  1/4/21 
Start time:   7:00 PM, via Zoom Meeting 
Present:   15 members, 0 guests 
 
● A discussion was held on the latest rules that have been published by the FAA.  It 

appears that this year’s Jamboree will not be affected. 
● Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the club web site. 
● There is no treasurer’s report for this meeting. 
● There are no new members to report on. 
● Wallkill field report:  The field is in good shape per Bill Bernart. 
● Redwing field report:  No new news. 
● Reminder that there will be a “Frost Fly” on January 9th, 9:00 am, at the Redwing 

field. 
● Warren will be working with Tom Polapink in regards to setting a date for the ORA 

Spring Fun-fly. 
● Peter noted that this year’s Project night will be moved to the May monthly meeting. 

This would open the possibility of holding the event at one of the flying fields. 
● Peter is waiting for a response from Jerry Rohling for finalizing a date for this year’s 

Float Fly at Lake Taghkanic. 
● Bill Bernart showed off his foam jet.  He also discussed and showed his progress of 

his latest project, a ½ scale Fokker D.VIII. 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   7:30 PM 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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